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The editorial board is delighted in sharing good news 
with the readers and contributors of the AJP. The 
Department of Science and Technology, Government 
of India, has awarded financial support to the AJP. 
Although this support comes more as recognition 
than as finance, the latter would certainly help boost 
the journal further. Because the deficit of the journal 
is likely to be met with the provided support, the 
board has decided to not increase the subscription 
rates for the year 2010, which was on the cards. 
We acknowledge the efforts of Mr. DK Sharma, the 
Ex- Associate Editor, the award coming after his having 
left us.

With this issue, the AJP is completing its third year of 
existence, although our editorial-advisory board remains 
more of less similar to that of the inaugural issue. I 
feel this requires radical changes, also because many 

members having served enough are now looking at 
retirement, while new ones are interesting in getting into 
editorial work. I solicit all the readers and contributors of 
AJP to e-mail us the nominations alongwith the nominee’s 
resume of the contribution in the area.

Wishing you a Happy and Prosperous 2010.

Dr. VB Gupta
Editor-in-Chief, 

E-mail: vipin@vipingupta.org,
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